
Non-Discrimination Statement – RMRYLA 
 
Through Rocky Mountain Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RMRYLA) does not yet have an official non-
discrimination statement in place, the Board Chairman has put forth the statement below for review and 
acceptance by the Governance Committee. 
 
 
RMRYLA is a program widely accepted by Rotary International. Rotary has for over 25 years worked to be 
non-discriminatory. We work to be inclusive and not exclusive. We do not discriminate against anyone due to 
their race, religious background, social status, or sexual orientation. As a matter of fact we work hard to 
recruit diverse staff and assist many clubs in selecting more diverse conferees that they send to the 
conferences. We thrive on the fact that the conferees get a chance to work with other students that are 
different so that they learn to work together at the conference and can go back to their communities and 
accept all people. 
 

Jim Hoops – RMRYLA Board President 


